
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers

The start of term may only be two weeks ago, but 
we are well and truly in the swing of things here at 
Meadow Park. This has been our strongest start 
to the year ever and I am very proud of all our 
students. Thank you for your support with this - it 
is so good that we work together to support your 
children.

It was an absolute pleasure to host our annual 
Open Evening last night. Students and staff put so 
much effort into these events and it was so 
pleasing to see visitors learning about the great 
things we do at Meadow Park. We had many 
students, including lots from Year 7, who 
volunteered to be help and they were great 
ambassadors for us. I was particularly impressed 
that our Head Students, along with a student from 
our Sixth Form and a Year 7 student gave 
speeches which they had written themselves. It 
takes a lot of courage to stand in front of a large 
unknown audience and speak, but they did it so 
well. Thank you to all of you who supported by 
allowing your children to take part and also to 
those of you who attended with younger children. 
We look forward to getting to know Year 6 
children who will be joining Meadow Park next 
year.

Our Sixth Form students have also made a good 
start to the new academic year. I am delighted to 
say that we are full in Sixth Form and in fact have 
admitted more students than we had planned for. 
We offer a range of A Level, BTEC and T Level 
qualifications together with a comprehensive 
personal development programme. This is our 
biggest
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biggest cohort of students ever in Sixth Form and 

includes a number of students who have joined us 

from schools across the city. I wish them success 

in their studies.

There was a real buzz around school today with 

the second week of our inter-House competitions. 

Each week on a Friday lunchtime we run a House 

competition and today it was a penalty shoot out. 

The Tutor Group with the best attendance for the 

week has the honour of their music playlist being 

played over the loud speakers for lunchtime - 

today it was Lunar 1. It was lovely to see the 

students enjoying the healthy competitive spirit 

that we foster at Meadow Park.

I congratulated Years 7 and 13 in Assembly today 

who had the highest attendance this week. 

Attendance is so important and impacts on 

children's learning; it also impacts on their social 

development including missing out on activities 

with their peers. We do expect students to attend 

school on time each day and we follow the NHS 

and DfE advice that children can be in school if 

they have a cold or bit of a bug. Please do support 

your child in attending. If you have any concerns 

or are unsure whether your child should attend, 

please do contact our Attendance Team who will 

be happy to help.

I hope you have a lovely weekend.

With best wishes  

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher























Mr Perris

Enrichment Co-ordinator







Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Shreya

Jack B

Joseph

Braulio

Fatma



As a reminder, we’re using #easyfundraising to help raise money for 
Finham Park Multi Academy Trust in 2025. To get involved, sign up 
and shop via the easyfundraising website or App with over 8,000 
retailers. You’ll raise free donations for us as you shop online at no 
extra cost! All the big names including eBay, Tesco, John Lewis & 
Partners, TUI, and many more will donate. We’ll be so grateful for 
your donations! Plus, sign up today and we could win a £500 
donation: https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/finham-park-multi-
academy-trust/9iw43f/c2s/ahT9IaEN/CE946/facebook/

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
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Paul Rule

Child Protection Officer &  

Senior Pastoral Support Manager
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